
 

 
 

 

 

Rally Marshals Training Day 
 

Sunday 21st April 2024 
 

Royal Welsh Showground, Builth Wells 
 
If you are interested in becoming a rally marshal or improving 
your skills, don't miss this opportunity! The British Rally Marshals 
Club, in partnership with the Welsh Association of Motor Clubs, 
is organising a marshals training event on Sunday 21st April at 
the Royal Welsh Showground in Builth Wells. You will learn from 
experienced instructors and get practical advice on how to 
perform your role safely and effectively.  
 

To register for this event, please fill out the form:  
https://storage.brmc.org.uk/index.php/apps/forms/X682TYfsQkyqmz2o 

 
 

 
 

 

 


